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Chester Park ski hill to receive upgrades beginning September 14

[Duluth, MN] On Wednesday, September 14, a small trench will be created near the top of the
Chester Park ski hill to place electrical conduit between the starter shack of the ski hill and the
ski lift pulley system. The work is expected to be complete before the weekend. There are no
expected closures or impacts to Chester Park trails, roads, or parking areas.

###

   
   


